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OBITUARIES

Division 15 Operators pay tribute to friend and 
co-worker Mary Rede

Mary Rede
1944 - 2010

Mary Rede was a beautiful person and beloved fellow operator. Mary will be
remembered for many things, but foremost her sunny disposition and
beautiful smile. Her willingness to give a kind hug, along with her well-
known "It’s gonna be all right!" assurance to any and all fellow operators,
will be greatly missed. Never truly knowing all the love that she radiated,
she truly touched and impacted the lives of her fellow co-workers. Never
was this more evident than on Saturday, May 8, 2010, when Division 15
held a barbeque and softball game in Mary's honor. It was attended by a
many of her Division 15 family members. Mary, we all love you. Amen.

-- Lovingly submitted by Division 15 Operators

A memorial service will be held on Saturday July 10, 2010, at 9:30 a.m., at Forest
Lawn-Hollywood Hills. Operators are asked to wear their uniforms in tribute to Mary
Rede, a Division 15 bus operator for 10 years. Directions

(June 29, 2010) A memorial service is planned for Bus Operator Mary
Rede, a 10-year Metro employee at Division 15. Mary succumbed to
pancreatic cancer on June 20, 2010.

Mary Rede was born in Albuquerque, New Mexico, on June 8, 1944. She
resided in Arcadia at the time of her passing.

Mary joined Metro as a bus operator on May 15, 2000, and was promoted
to full-time bus operator on May 5, 2002. She spent her entire career at
Division 15.

Mary is survived by her three children, Gina, Jonathan and Erica, and
seven grandchildren.
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The memorial service will be held on Saturday July 10, 2010, at 9:30 a.m.
at Forest Lawn-Hollywood Hills. Operators are asked to wear their
uniforms in tribute to their friend and fellow operator.

--from Diane Frazier
Div. 15 Transportation Manager
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